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INFORMATION REMINDERS
Please can all children

have their coats with

them now that the

weather is wetter and

colder as we are still

outoors during the day

EVENTS
Dates for new academic year

2022/2023

Tuesday 11th October 
Supporting Early Readers

Workshop - 3pm

Wednesday 12th October
Harvest Festival

Thursday 20th October
Godrevy Class Showcase

Parent governor meetings:
08.11.22 - 2.00pm
12.01.23 - 9.00am 
03.03.23 - 2.00pm
24.04.23 - 9.00am 
22.06.23 - 2.00pm

INSET days
5-10 June 2023

Sports days
Friday 16th June 2023 @

2.00pm

Good afternoon everyone, 
Another lovely week had by all, I’ve seen some fantastic
learning going on in the classes and the Germoe group

out in Romania are having a wonderful time and

representing our federation outstandingly. 
Just a few reminders this week:  
Harvest Festival: Our children have been preparing some

poetry and songs for you so please do come along to

support them. We will be taking donations of gifts, food

etc to be auctioned on the day. Please could you start to

bring those into the office on Monday morning. We will

present the goods and you can bid for them, you can

either pay by cash on the day or bring the cash to the

office the following morning. Proceeds will be split equally

between the school and the food bank. 
Free school meals: Although reception, year one and year

two receive universal free school meals, this doesn’t

entitle them to other subsidies such as school trips, extra

support from DFE funding unless they are recognised as

receiving free school meals. You will need to sign up for

free school meals on the Cornwall Council website in

order for us to receive extra funding for them. Please do

this as the school budgets are very tight this year due to

increased costs and it would help us a great deal. If you

need any help in signing up for free school meals just ask

Linda or Anita. 
Punctuality: We have noticed that some children are still

coming to school late. This not only affects their own

learning and wellbeing but it affects the learning of the

other children in the class. Reception/year1/year 2 start at

0900 and Years 3,4,5,6 start at 0845. Please make sure

your child arrives on time. It also has a knock on effect for

the whole school and gives us a bad rating on Attendance

and Punctuality with Ofsted. If you are having any

difficulties in getting your child to school on time then

please don’t hesitate to ask us for help. 
Website calendar: The calendar on the school websites

are now up and running and kept up to date with events,
trips etc. They can be found by clicking the calendar bar

on the home page of the school websites.
Have a lovely weekend   Paula Blackburn



INFORMATION

Godrevy Class would like to invite their parents/carers into school

on Thursday 20th October to come and view their learning about

the anglo-saxons. You will have a chance to look at your child's

published writing, books, our DT project and there may also be a

quiz for you to complete about the anglo-saxons too! We'd love for

you to join us any time from 3pm.

of
the 

Clubs
 Monday  - KS1 Netball - Miss Reeves
                   KS2 Netball - Miss Symons
Tuesday -  Whole school - Choir - Mrs Basher - FULL
Thursday - KS2 Footballl club - Mr Height - FULL
                   

Perranuthnoe Class - Archie for his fantastic focus in English and Phonics.

Hendra Class - Jos for his outstanding presentation and thinking carefully

about redesigning an Ancient Greek Warship.

Godrevy Class - Jess for being caring and helpful when working with others

and for being enthusiastic.

Head Lice 

Please check your child/ren for head lice and treat accordingly, they seem to

be 'doing the rounds'!  

Wraparound Care (breakfast club and afterschool care) - available every day

from 8.00am - 9.00am and 3.30pm-4.30pm. Please contact Mrs Care in the

office to book your child/ren in.  We do ask for 24 hours notice of any

cancellation and also that they are picked up promptly, in order for you not to

incur a charge.  



CLASS UPDATE

This week in Hendra Class I have been

redesigning the Greek house. I decided to make

it one floor and with a roof garden too. In Maths

we have been doing addition and subtraction

and in English we have been writing an

instruction text on how to make a potion.
Update by Violet

Weeding and tidying of garden area
Volunteers to hear readers- between 8:45-

9:10 and 2:45 to 3:15 are the best times for

our class. 

Reading volunteers during the afternoons
Sprucing up our outside area
A rug/ plants for our classroom

Clearing and tidying of our outdoor area,

perhaps with the creation of a reading/work

den between our trees
Reading volunteers during the afternoons

Eating lunch with children and playing

games with them during lunchtime.
We have some rubbish to take from school

to the recycling centre and we wondered if

any parents had a trailer and would be

willing to take some rubbish to the local

recycling centre for us

GETTING INVOLVED
If you think you could help us with any of the

below then please make contact with the class

teacher. 
Perranuthnoe Class
 (Miss Burns jburns@fbgschools.co.uk
 and Mrs Reeves breeves@fbgschools.co.uk)

Hendra Class
 (Mr Height aheight@fbgschools.co.uk 
and Mrs Basher cbasher@fbgschools.co.uk)

Godrevy Class (Miss Symons

zsymons@fbgschools.co.uk) 

Whole School (Miss Symons

zsymons@fbgschools.co.uk) 


